



DOWNEAST CYCLISTS MEETING		
6.20.2017	Time: 8:00 PM	Bicycle Gallery, Jacksonville NC
Meeting called by	Jerry Collins (President)	
Type of meeting	Monthly	
	Brief introduction of current officers, ride organizers and volunteers.	
	Jerry Collins-President Peter McKinney-Vice President Treasurer-Van Carter Secretary-Bruce Lockhart	Ride Organizer (Road)-Chris Griffin Ride Organizer (MTB)-Jeff LeBlanc Ride Organizers (DEC)-Larry Nathan (absent) Key Volunteers-Diane LeBlanc and Erin McKinney
Treasurer's Report		
8:05-8:10	Van Carter (Treasurer)	
Discussion	Cash flow report presented to club officers. Briefed club members (current financial affairs and status). Bal: \$3707.82	
Vice President's brief		
8:10-8:20	Peter McKinney (Vice President)	
Discussion	Current Website status. Changes made, but also noted that a new website will be launched in the near future. Encouraged cyclist to post to social media during rides. Meetup changes were also noted.	
Agenda		
8:20-8:30	Jerry Collins (President)	
Discussion	Website status (DEC and Meetup), changes, restrictions and financial state. Purging of inactive members.	
Henderson Pond brief		
8:30-8:40	Diane LeBlanc	
Discussion	501c3 and LLC discussed. Status of DEC and Camp MCSS dispute.	
President's brief		
8:40-8:50	Jerry Collins (President)	
Discussion	Kit status and pricing to include tier pricing. Fit kits location and time period. Hendo. MOA/MOU status and trail Tee shirts. Dues and new membership card presentation. Rides. Current, future and anticipated rides discussed. Meetup website. Participation encouraged.	
Open discussion		
8:50-9:00		
Discussion	Interest in women's only MTB ride. Take a kid mountain biking discussed. Date set for 7 October 2017 USO- Collaborative participation with Run the Powers(?) run-POC Tom Hanks	
Meeting adjourned		
9:00		
Next meeting	18 July 2017 @ 1930	